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Item 9a. - Public Comments



8/12/25 Meeting, Item #9a. Lundy Mutual Water Company Gap Funding Request  
Public Comments 

 
Dear Supervisors, as a 25-year-old property owner in Mono City, I write to thank you for 
considering making a loan to the Lundy Mutual Water Company for its current waterline 
project.  I hope you will approve this loan at your August 12 meeting.  The upgrades to the 
system are urgently needed.  The LMWC board is competent and has worked diligently to 
plan the project and seek state funding.  I have full confidence in this project and those in 
charge, and I hope that you do too. 
Thank you, 
Heidi Hopkins 
1099 E. Mono Lake Dr. 
 
Hello, 
I am a resident and home owner in Mono City and I would like to sincerely express 
my gratitude to the board of supervisors for considering a loan to LMWC in order 
to help keep our project moving forward in a timely manner. Many people have been 
working tirelessly to get this project going and your support would be greatly 
appreciated. Thank you for your dedication and all you do on behalf of mono county.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Janina Santoyo 
 




